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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 
Subject:  Concourse C Demolition and Related Service Road Closures 
 

Date: January 6, 2017 

 

 The beginning phases of the Concourse C demolition have begun with the placement of the concrete 

bases for the perimeter fence. Due to the fence placement (see image below) the service roads leading 

to and around the building will be closed effective immediately. One lane will remain open and be 

restricted to emergency and construction personnel. Temporary low-profile barricades have been 

positioned to alert drivers of the closure.  

 

   Thank you for your continued efforts in keeping this area safe during the demolition.  
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